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14 August 2020
Dear parents,

 In response to questions about schoolbags I have taken advice from Fiona Johnson from Health and safety. She relayed the following advice.

“…, if a child brings their own book/bag/personal device that only they use then this should not increase the risk of indirect spread of the virus. Children, young people and staff should be instructed to keep bags on the floor and not on their desks or worktops.”

Having talked with a few children, they said that cycling to school would be much easier with a schoolbag.

So on further consideration if you would rather your child brought their bag then please do so.

In the interests of sharing as few things as possible between school and home only the following items should come to school

· Homework bag

· Personal water bottle if you prefer this to the school one

· Packed lunch if brought from home

· Snack

Please do not bring toys, other belongings from home or pencil cases as stationery is provided.

My apologies for any inconvenience.
Yours sincerely,

Elizabeth Garrick.
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Happyhansel is proud to be an Eco School

Registered since 2006

Fifth Green Flag awarded in 2017

